
FINNISH  REPRESENTATIVE  TO
PALESTINIAN  AUTHORITY  VISITS
PATRIARCHATE
On Wednesday the 12th/25th of September 2013, the representative
of Finland to the Palestinian Authority, Dr Martin Irulu,
visited His Beatitude Theophilos, our Father and Patriarch of
Jerusalem, upon assuming office. 

In the context of this visit, His Beatitude talked to the
diplomatic representative of Finland about the work of the
Patriarchate, the first Church of the Holy Land, towards the
establishment of peace in the Middle East, the promotion of
education,  peaceful  inter-religious  coexistence,  the
protection of the Holy Land and the preservation of the status
of Jerusalem.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/gIK1LXmy3qM
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